
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: December 22, 2020 

Contact: Rep. McGuire, 608-266-5504 

 

Rep. McGuire Statement on Swearing-In 

 
KENOSHA – Today, Rep. Tip McGuire was sworn-in as State Representative for the 64th 

Assembly District for a second term. Rep. McGuire was sworn-in locally, along with Senator 

Bob Wirch and Rep. Tod Ohnstad, by Kenosha County Judge Mary Kay Wagner.   

 

“I am deeply grateful to my constituents in the 64th Assembly District for giving me the 

opportunity to represent them once again in the State Assembly.” said Rep. McGuire. “My first 

priority will always be fighting for the small businesses and working families in my district and 

in our state.  After an incredibly difficult year for our community, now more than ever, we need 

policies that ensure that Wisconsinites have a pathway to economic security, including support 

for the Main Street businesses that create family-supporting jobs, quality education and 

healthcare, and affordable homeownership.” 
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